
 
 

Authorization Letter 

Date: 2022-11-18 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
We, Tesla, Inc., want to submit this request for our device, model number: 1541584, 
which was granted on 2022-06-07 under FCC ID: 2AEIM-1541584. According to FCC 
confidentiality policy, the exhibits:  

 User Manual 
 Internal photos 
 External photos 
 Test Setup photos 

are listed under short-term confidentiality, and those documents will be available to 
public on 2022-12-07. 
However, this device will not be marketed until Mid-January 2023. To avoid any 
unnecessary disclosure and competitive harm before our product launching, we would 
like to request above exhibits to be held for another 60 days until 2023-02-07. 
 
We, Tesla, Inc. authorizes Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. to act on behalf of 
us and take care this process. 
 

This authorization is valid until further written notice from the applicant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Cindy Li 
Certification Engineer 
Tesla, Inc 
3500 Deer Creek Road, Palo Alto, CA 94304 


